Minutes from the second Open Space Committee Public Meeting held this time at the Otter River
Sportsmen’s Club on March 2, 2017.

1. This meeting was arranged and conducted by the students from the Conway School of Landscape
who are in the process of re-writing the towns’ Open Space Plan. The purpose of this meeting was
to review the information students have compiled for the plan, and to add any additional details,
as well as to make additional suggestions. This meeting was better attended then the previous one,
and a few new ideas were suggested. While each of the students reviewed the sections of the
outline of the plan from the previous meeting, members of the audience offered more suggestions,
which the students collected. A draft of the plan is expected to be complete inthe next month.

2. Minutes for this meeting are submitted by Dennis Rich.ﬂ% W






